
Gary Blair <gary.carpetcourt@gmail.com>

Meter Protection questioned for 1820 Stillwater Ave E, St Paul
1 message

Schmidt, Jeffrey J <jeffrey.j.schmidt@xcelenergy.com> Mon, Jul 13, 2015 at 1:37 PM
To: "gary@carpetcourt.com" <gary@carpetcourt.com>
Cc: "McGinnis, Christine M" <Christine.McGinnis@xcelenergy.com>, "Bahr, Tyler J" 
<Tyler.J.Bahr@xcelenergy.com>

Gary,

I reviewed this site and determined protection is not required at this time with no true driving surface 
present and protection is currently provided by Cedar Tree and building wall.

Jeffrey Schmidt

Xcel Energy | Responsible By Nature

Supervisor, Field Operations

825 Rice Street, 1st Floor   Saint Paul, MN 55117

P:  651-229-2381 Pager:612-530-5168 F: 651-229-2396E: jeffrey.j.schmidt@xcelenergy.com

________________________________________________

XCELENERGY.COM

Please consider the environment before printing this email

Page 1 of 1Gmail - Meter Protection questioned for 1820 Stillwater Ave E, St Paul

12/1/2015https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=1dfaafe6c8&view=pt&q=meter&qs=true&sea...


